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FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT

[bookmark: _GoBack]PRECONSIDERED  INTRO. NO: 2399
COMMITTEE:  Consumer Affairs and Business Licensing


	TITLE: A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to limitations on distance and route for food delivery workers; to amend three local laws for the year 2021 amending the administrative code of the city of New York, relating to providing food delivery workers with insulated food delivery bags and denying, suspend, revoking or refusing to renew a license for a third party delivery service, minimum per trip payments to third-party food delivery service and courier service workers, and standards for payment of food delivery workers, respectively, as proposed in introduction numbers 2288-A, 2294-A, and 2296-A, respectively; and in relation to requiring a study of the working conditions for food delivery workers

	SPONSOR: Council Member Brannan


SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION:  Preconsidered Intro. No.__ would amend language in Int. 2289-A regarding distance limits, to provide that a worker may set a maximum distance per trip from a food service establishment where such worker will pick up food, beverages, or other goods, that such worker will travel on trips. The bill would also amend the effective dates of Int. 2288-A and Int. 2294-A to provide that such local laws would take effect on the same date as Int. 2289-A. In addition, the bill would provide that a study by the Department of Consumer and Worker Protection (DCWP) regarding the working conditions of food delivery workers may take effects immediately.

EFFECTIVE DATE: This bill would take effect on the same day as Int. No. 2289-A.

FISCAL YEAR IN WHICH FULL FISCAL IMPACT ANTICIPATED: Fiscal 2023
FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT:

	

	
Effective FY22

	FY Succeeding
Effective FY23
	Full Fiscal
Impact FY23 

	Revenues
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Expenditures
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Net
	$0
	$0
	$0



IMPACT ON REVENUES: It is anticipated that the enactment of this legislation would not generate any revenue.

IMPACT ON EXPENDITURES: It is estimated that there would be no impact on expenditures resulting from the enactment of this legislation because the agencies responsible for its implementation would use existing resources to comply and private parties would bear the majority of the cost of its the cost of its requirements.

SOURCE OF FUNDS TO COVER ESTIMATED COSTS: N/A

SOURCE OF INFORMATION: 	New York City Council Finance Division 

ESTIMATE PREPARED BY: 	Florentine Kabore, Financial Analyst	

ESTIMATE REVIEWED BY: 	John Russell, Unit Head
				Noah Brick, Assistant Counsel
                                              	Nathan Toth, Deputy Director			
			
LEGISLATIVE HISTORY:  This legislation will be heard by the Committee on Consumer Affairs and Business Licensing (Committee) as a preconsidered introduction on September 23, 2021. Upon a successful vote by the Committee, the bill will then be introduced to the full Council on September 23, 2021 for a vote. 
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